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Provider Memorandum  
 

NextLevel Health’s announcement to be acquired by Molina Healthcare  
 

On January 6, NextLevel Health entered into a definitive agreement to be acquired by Molina 

Healthcare (Molina). As part of the transaction, Molina will assume the right to serve NextLevel Health’s 

approximately 58,000 Medicaid and Managed Long-Term Services and Supports (MLTSS) Members in 

Cook County.  

 

Subject to regulatory approvals and the satisfaction of other customary conditions, the closing of the 

transaction is expected to occur in early 2020. 

 

What does this mean for you? 

 

In terms of immediate day-to-day operations, it’s business as usual. Please continue to see NextLevel 

Health Members and submit your claims timely via the appropriate channels to ensure proper 

processing and adjudication. Your NextLevel Health points of contacts are the same in the operational 

and clinical areas. Currently there are no changes to any of our systems and processes.   

 

Our story continues… 

 

NextLevel Health’s journey began a little over five years ago. We were founded as a Care Coordination 

Entity in 2014 and rapidly grew into a licensed HMO in 2018 and became NCQA accredited in March 

2019.  

 

In just five short years, we built a community-based population health model that is highly valued by our 

Members and the State of Illinois. Molina shares our mission and sees the incredible potential in the 

membership we have built and serviced within the NextLevel Health organization. Joining forces with a 

company as passionate about healthcare as us is what takes us into the next chapter in our storybook.  

 

We want to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for putting your trust in us over the 

last five years and bringing us to where we are today. We come to work every day for you. Our provider 

representatives, case managers, care coordinators… everybody is driven to make patient care better 

and easier for you. This commitment is stronger than ever during this exciting time. 

 

Sincerest gratitude, 

 

NextLevel Health 

 

To read the full press release please visit 

https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20200106005298/en/. 
 

Please contact your Provider Service Representative if you have any questions or you may also contact 

the Provider Services Department at 833-275-6547 or via email at Provider.Services@nlhpartners.com 
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